Hooghly Mohsin College

NOTICE
Notice No. 209/2025 Date: 22" July, 2025

This is to inform all the students of PG and UG of Semester — II that the College Identity Cards will be
distributed on 29™ July, 2025 (Tuesday) between 12:00 PM to 3:00 PM. Those who have already

collected their Identity cards they are requested to ignore this notice.

All students are hereby requested to collect their Identity Cards from Student’s Section within the
stipulated time.

Important Instructions:

1. Students must carry their admit card/fee receipt as proof of identity at the time of collection.

2. Students should carry two recent passport-size colour photographs taken in a light-coloured dress

with a white background.
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